NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO SUPPLEMENT THE 2019
ANNUAL BUDGET OF HARDING COUNTY, SD

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Harding County Commissioners will be conducting a Public Hearing at 11:00 AM on February 4, 2025 in the Commissioner’s meeting room at the Courthouse in Buffalo, SD to consider the supplement of the 2025 Annual Budget of the County for the Road and Bridge Fund
The purpose of the supplement is to allow an increase in the Road and Bridge Fund 2025 Budget to allow for purchase of a new or used motor grader.
Supplement to the 2025 Annual Budget for the Road and Bridge fund shall be in the amount of $258,000.00, which will increase the Machinery and Equipment line item from $192,000 to $450,000.
Notice is further given that any person, persons, or their attorney may appear and be heard at the scheduled Public Hearing who are interested in the approval, or disapproval, of such supplement.

As Ordered by the Board of Harding County Commissioners in compliance with SDCL 7-21-22.

Dated at Buffalo, South Dakota, this 9thday of January, 2025.

Kathy Glines

Harding County Auditor

(publish January 23 & 30, 2025)
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